
Important   Dear Residents,   On March 9th an Executive Order by Governor Ron DeSantis declared a State of Emergency for the State of Florida regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19). The State of Emergency, currently valid through April 8, 2020, provides broad powers to both State and local governments and covers all Florida counties. We are closely monitoring the event and adjusting our response plan in alignment with the business recommendations of the Center for Disease Control (CDC) and Florida Department of Health.     
Effective Immediately 

 The management office and Clubhouse will be closed until further notice, this includes the gym and business center. If you have an emergency that cannot be addressed by phone call or email, please call and we will schedule an appointment. Please email or call us at 727-216-6123  
UPDATED CLOSINGS: 

Starting 3/18/2020 

The pool, pool restrooms, sauna and hot tub will also be closed until further 
notice. Email: grandvenezia@kwpmc.com 

 
   We wish to thank you for your understanding during these difficult times. We want to take care of our employees, residents and clients and get through this issue with the very least possible negative impacts.   
 


